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Dates For Your Diary 

Tower Bridge

Wednesday 5th March- Parent and Pupil Review 

Meetings - school closed- please attend your appointment 

with your child

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day

Friday 4th April - Break Up 1pm

Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd April - INSET Days 

- School Closed

Thursday 24th April - Back to School from 8.45am

Robert Browning

Wednesday 5th March- Parent and Pupil Review 

Meetings- school closed- please attend your appointment 

with your child

Thursday 6th March- World Book Day

Friday 4th April- Break Up at 1pm

Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd April- INSET DAYS-

School Closed

Thursday 24th April- Back to School

Snowsfields 

Wednesday 5th March - Parent and Pupil Review 

Meetings

Thursday 6th March - World Book Day

Friday 4th April - Break Up 1pm

Tuesday 22nd and Wednesday 23rd April - INSET Days 

- School Closed

Thursday 24th April - Back to School from 8.45am

Term Dates 2024-2025 are on the Federation website

Term Dates – The Bridges Federation

Term time holidays will not be authorised.

Other important dates for this year can also be found 

on the school website here:

Diary – The Bridges Federation

Digital Safety Online Session

There is a Digital Safety online session on Thursday 

13th March at 1pm run by the Southwark Early 

Help on Microsoft Teams. Please register here.

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, we hope you had a 

restful break and you had the 

opportunity to try out some of the sleep hygiene 

strategies from the last newsletter.

Next week we are celebrating World Book Day 

on Thursday 6th March we would like the 

children to dress up as a book character, and 

they will take part in many book related 

activities throughout the day.

Sunshine classes at Robert Browning and 

Snowsfields are celebrating World Book Day on 

Tuesday 4th March. 

There is lots of information about World Book 

Day activities that you can do at home and 

dressing up ideas here. Remember to use the £1 

World Book Day voucher by 23rd March. 

Please remember that on Wednesday 5th March 

Parent and Pupil review meeting are taking 

place in school,  please arrive with your child in 

good time for your meeting.

Have a lovely weekend, the gates open at 

8:45am, many children are still arriving to 

school after 9am which disrupts their learning. 

Please support your child to arrive at school on 

time every day.

Parent and Pupil Review Meetings

(Guardian Consultations)

Parent and Pupil Review day is on Wednesday 

5th March.Please contact the school office if 

you have not made an appointment.

https://bsky.app/profile/robertbrowning.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/towerbridgeschool.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/snsprimary.bsky.social
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/term-dates/
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/diary/
https://www.southwark.gov.uk/form/parenting-programme-referral?page=programme_choice
https://www.worldbookday.com/families/


https://twitter.com/Butterfly_TB
https://twitter.com/CaterpillarTb
https://twitter.com/TBRedClass
https://twitter.com/TBOrangeClassY2
https://twitter.com/TBYellowClassY3
https://twitter.com/TBGreenClassY4
https://twitter.com/TBBlueClassY5
https://twitter.com/TBPurpleClassY6


Robert Browning Primary School

Orange Class Trip
Just before half term, Orange Class went on a trip to the 

Observatory in Greenwich. They had a great time!

Rainbow Class Learning
Rainbow Class have been working 

hard to practice throwing and 

catching as part of a team. They 

have also been learning their 

times tables!

Attendance 
Congratulations to our 

attendance hamper 

winner and also to the 

children who won 

wristbands for 100% 

attendance. 

Groundwork Update
The next session will be on 

11th March- Understanding 
Anxiety.

Red Class 
Red Class have been enjoying using the 

Library in school. 

World Book Day
World book day is taking 

place on Thursday 6th 

March. (4/3 for Early 

Years). Your child can 

dress up as their 

favourite character- we 

encourage them to be 

creative and use things 

they have at home to 

create a character!

There will be a bake sale 

after school on Tuesday 

4th March to raise 

money for new books. 





Our school value this week is: 
R - responsibility and resilience encouraged

Times Tables 
Rock Stars

Reading Raffle Winners

Our school value this week is: 
L - Love of Learning

Reading Raffle 
Winners

Our core value this week 
is: KindnessReading 

Raffle 
Winners



Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning 10/2/2025: 90.96%

1st Place Attendance: Year 6
1st Place Punctuality: Year 6

% present Lates Total 

Year 1 84.6% 9 250

Year 2 87.5% 5 500

Year 3 96.1% 14 250

Year 4 93.3% 8 250

Year 5 90.7% 10 225

Year 6 95.2% 4 575

Absence Lates Total

Year 1 13 5 94.58%

Year 2 7 5 97.08%

Year 3 21 3 96.00%

Year 4 24 3 91.53%

Year 5 12 3 91.70%

Year 6 18 7 94.00%

Overall whole school attendance 
for week beginning: 10/2/2025: 

94.3%

1st Place Attendance: Y2
1st Place Punctuality: Y3, Y4, Y5 

Absence Lates Total 
Year 1

19 10 275

Year 2
22 12 150

Year 3
9 7 875

Year 4
25 11 0

Year 5
19 7 375

Year 6
11 14 300

Overall whole school attendance for 
week beginning: 10/02/2025: 

92.34%

1st Place Attendance: Y3
1st Place Punctuality: Y5
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ATTENDANCE UPDATE 

Being in school and having the best attendance possible underpins all the many benefits of school for your 

child, such as their learning, wellbeing and wider development. We want to work with you to ensure that 

attendance for pupils at the Bridges Federation is the best it can be. 

As a parent, you are legally responsible for making sure your child gets a suitable full time education. This means 

making sure your child is in school every day except when

● Your child is too ill to go to school. 

● You have permission for a leave of absence from your child’s school for them not to attend. You should only 

ask for this in exceptional circumstances. Generally, a holiday will not be classed as an exceptional 

circumstance.

● Your religious body has a day especially for religious observance.

If my child needs to be absent from school, what do I need to do? 

You should contact us as early as possible (no later than 10am) on the first day of absence to explain why. If you do 

not, we will contact you to find out where they are.

My child is ill. What should I do?

If your child is ill, read the NHS’s ‘Is my child too ill for school?’ advice to help you decide whether they can go to 

school. Contact us as soon as possible to let us know that they will be absent.

Do I need to provide medical evidence to support my child’s illness related absence?

We may ask for medical evidence when your child is absent due to illness. This may be in cases where:

● Your child is regularly absent due to illness, to assess how we can help by putting support in place. 

● We have reason to believe your child was not too ill to attend and a conversation has not resolved the issue. 

If you are asked to provide evidence this does not need to be a letter from your doctor or consultant, and doctors will 

not usually provide such letters. It can, instead, be appointment cards, prescriptions, or notes of previous 

consultations (including from the NHS App.)

To avoid disruption to your child’s attendance, medical and dental appointments should not be booked during the 

school day whenever reasonably possible.

My child is struggling to attend school. What can I do?

The first step is to talk to us about why your child is missing school, and what help we can give. You should still do 

everything you can to help your child attend as much as possible whilst waiting for help and support to be put into 

place. Information on who you can contact for help, including the school’s senior leader responsible for attendance, 

can be found in our attendance policy on the website. We follow the expectations laid out in the DfE guidance 

‘Working together to improve school attendance.’

https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2024/07/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance-19th-

Aug-version.pdf

https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/attendance/

https://bsky.app/profile/robertbrowning.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/towerbridgeschool.bsky.social
https://bsky.app/profile/snsprimary.bsky.social
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/
https://assets.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wpuploads/2024/07/aaa-guide-for-parents-on-school-attendance-19th-Aug-version.pdf
https://thebridgesfederation.org.uk/home/attendance/


On January 6th 2025 all 3 schools are moving to Arbor. 

We will no longer be using Scholarpack.

Parents please see below guidance explaining what you 

need to do. From January 6th you will no longer be able to 

send or receive messages with the school via Scholarpack. 

If you need any help please contact your child’s school.



Drop-In Service | The Nest

https://thenestsouthwark.org.uk/dropinservice/


Let's talk PANTS with 

Pantosaurus! | NSPCC

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/





